











Nickalus Holmes

From: Anthony & Lisa Teti <lisanteti@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 11:27 AM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: FPL DOCKET IS 20250011-EL

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

To Whom It May Concern,

I am a resident of Florida and have been a customer of FPL since we moved here in
2001. The service I have received, even during times of disaster, has been outstanding.
I understand you're looking for a rate increase. I do understand that prices go up on
everything and if my electric continues to work as it should, I am OK with a price
increase.

If you have any questions for me, please feel free to contact me at this email address.

Lisa Teti



Nickalus Holmes

From: Lee Pinchouck <Lee.Pinchouck@fgc.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 10:57 AM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Docket #2025-0011

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

As both a residential and business customer of Florida Power & Light, I’m writing in reference to Docket
#2025-0011. I want to express my appreciation for FPL’s exceptional customer service—truly second to none.
Everyone I’ve interacted with has treated me with such professionalism and care that I consider them friends
and colleagues.

I understand that rate adjustments are necessary to support the delivery of state-of-the-art technology and
reliable service, especially in a hurricane-prone area like mine. I support FPL’s continued investment in resilient
infrastructure and innovation.

Sincerely,

Lee Pinchouck

319 NW Country Lake Drive
Lake City, FL 32055












